
July 7, 2021 

HEERF III Funding under the ARP 
Reporting Period January 1, 2021 to March 31, 2021 

SFCC will be reporting each funding source provided under the CARES Act, CRRSAA Act, 
and ARP separately and posted online for individuals and students to see. 

 

The following information must appear in a format and location that is easily accessible to the public. 
This information must also be updated no later than 10 days after the end of each calendar quarter 
(September 30, and December 31, March 31, June 30) thereafter, unless the Secretary specifies an 
alternative method of reporting: 

 

(1) An acknowledgement that the institution signed and returned to the Department the Certification 
and Agreement and the assurance that the institution has used the applicable amount of funds 
designated under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs to provide Emergency Financial Aid 
Grants to Students. 

On April 10, 2020, SFCC signed and agreed to the terms of the CARES Act Certification and Agreement 
and assurances to use no less than 50% of the funds received to provide emergency financial aid grants 
to SFCC students. 

As SFCC had previously received HEERF funding under the CARES Act the Certification and Agreement 
signed originally on April 10, 2020 serves as the agreement for the HEERF III funding under the ARP. 

 

(2) The total amount of funds that the institution will receive or has received from the Department 
pursuant to the institution's Certification and Agreement for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students 
under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs. 

SFCC has not received its allocation of HEERF III funding under the ARP as of 3/31/21. 

 

(3) The total amount of Emergency Financial Aid Grants distributed to students under the CRRSAA and 
ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs as of the date of submission (i.e., as of the initial report and every 
calendar quarter thereafter). 

As of 3/31/21, no students have been disbursed HEERF III Funding under the ARP as SFCC has not 
received its allocation. 

 

(4) The estimated total number of students at the institution that are eligible to receive Emergency 
Financial Aid Grants to Students under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs. 
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As of 3/31/21, SFCC has not determined eligible students as the methodology has not been established 
as funding has not been received by SFCC. 

 

(5) The total number of students who have received an Emergency Financial Aid Grant to students under 
the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs. 

As of 3/31/21, no SFCC students have received HEERF III Funding under the ARP. 

(6) The method(s) used by the institution to determine which students receive Emergency Financial Aid 
Grants and how much they would receive under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs. 

As of 3/31/21 SFCC has not received its allocation of HEERF III funding and therefore there is no 
determined methodology of awarding funding. 

(7) Any instructions, directions, or guidance provided by the institution to students concerning the 
Emergency Financial Aid Grants. 

As of 3/31/21 SFCC has not received its allocation of HEERF III funding and therefore has not 
communicated with students on how to apply for HEERF III funding. Students are notified regarding 
other emergency funding under the HEERF I & II programs. 

 

 


